
On behalf of churches, chapels and meeting houses  
across the UK, we would like to thank 

Her Majesty The Queen for being the Royal Patron 
of the National Churches Trust and the 

Historic Churches Preservation Trust 
since 1953.

Churches are impressive, exciting, and surprising places.

Thank you, Your Majesty, for your support 
which helps us to keep churches open, thriving, 

and at the heart of local communities.

Yours for good.

nationalchurchestrust.org
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